
The East Hampton Union Free School District Board of Education has scheduled a Special 
Meeting on Monday, April 13, 2020 at 9:00 a.m., via video conferencing, for the purpose of 
immediately adjourning into Executive Session to conduct interviews for the position of High 
School Principal. This session will likely run from 9:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. 
 
 
 


